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For the attention of Managing Director 
 
Scope/Applicability: 

 

All Suppliers  
 
Dear Supply Partner, 
 
Introduction: 
 
We extend our ethical principles to our suppliers and partners through our Global Supplier Code of 
Conduct (Supplier Code). In order to do business together, we expect all suppliers to be ethical, 
responsible and to fully comply with all applicable laws and regulations. Our Supplier Code sets out the 
behaviours, practices, and standards we expect our suppliers to demonstrate and comply with, all of 
which are based on our own Rolls-Royce Code of Conduct, (Our Code) policies and standards. For 2023, 
we have updated our Global Supplier Code of Conduct to enhance alignment to the principles in Our 
Code and in light of increasing sustainability requirements in our value chain.  
 
You can refer to the Rolls-Royce Global Supplier Code of Conduct 2023 by clicking here or going to 
www.rolls-royce.com -> Sustainability -> Customers and suppliers 
 
Action Required: 
 
No immediate action is required, but in line with our ongoing work on supply chain sustainability, you 
may be approached to complete a sustainability assessment and we ask you to respond to any such 
request promptly. We once again thank all our suppliers who have already completed this assessment 
and shared your results with us. 
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